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Good Morning Merlin,
 
This is a follow up to our telephone conversation yesterday regarding the Safety-Kleen Continued
Use Program (CUP).  As I stated on the call, Safety-Kleen has completely phased out the CUP at the
Tampa branch.  The last few customers on the program at the Tampa branch were transitioned out
on 12/6/17, and CUP will no longer be offered or operated at the branch.  Going forward, it is Safety-
Kleen’s plan to phase out CUP at the remaining Florida branches that operate the program (Orange
Park, Sanford, and Tallahassee) as the respective permits come due for renewal.  We are currently
working on phasing out the program at the Orange Park branch and plan on having this completed
before the permit renewal application due date (June 2018).  If the Department has any questions
please let me know.
 
Thanks,  Jeff 
 

Jeff Curtis  Sr. Environmental Compliance Mgr. |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company
|  Boynton Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.600.3076 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com

 
Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
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